
Norms for this year Co-facilitator
Last year was Jim and Jenny M.

Jenny was okay with being a co-facilitator for the last two years and is okay with doing it again this 
year.

a.

BPT members support Jenny being a co-facilitator againb.

1.
1.

Frequency of meetings
2 meetings per month – can cut one if needed on a month-to-month basis1.

2.

Agenda fitting into one or two meetings
Reflecting on last year, some meetings ran longer1.
COVID-19 – until hear otherwise, planning on a "normal" school year

Activity busses are backa.
2.

Starting BPT at 3 PM (3-4pm) on two Mondays each month3.

3.

A lot of norms worked from last year
Sending out the agenda ahead of time was supported.1.
All staff welcome to attend meetings  2.

4.

Room location for meeting this year
Proposed meeting location this year is the library1.

5.

Review survey data1.
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Summer day
Monday, July 18, 2022 10:02 AM
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Updated
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STW:
Draft redesignation application
Rubric teams
Review/provide feedback
Submission due 10/7

Updated
2022-202...

STW Due: Friday, October 7 to NYSED
  
Parking lot:
Walking maps, indoors and outdoors (how many miles, half-mile, etc.; how many minutes a destination like the Nature Center takes)
Distance to other buildings- ex: path to DO and back

Jim will ask Darin Price if Facilities has any of this information•

Tab  on team OneNote for tests/major assignments
Sometimes students have more than one major assignments on the same day•
Be more strategic about placing these assessments/assignments on One Note•
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